
 

 
 
 
 

 
We are pleased to invite interested students to attend classes at GIS on 14th 
May 2018 (8:30am - 3:00pm) in order to find out what it's like to be a student 
at our school. As most classes are currently full or almost full, we are able to 
accept only three students per class per day. Applications will be accepted on a 
first come first saved basis. Additional Open Days may be offered in the future, 
depending on interest. Parents can register here: 
http://www.gjovikis.no/register-for-open-day/  
 
We would be grateful if you could share the information with parents who may 
be interested in GIS. 
 

 
Check out our Action Tree in the entrance area and find out how Grade 1 
students take action outside school! A big thank you goes to Grade 1, Ms. 
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Michelotti and Ms. K for planting the tree. Help us keep it growing by sharing 
examples of how your child takes responsible action.  
 
 

 
We are pleased to invite all interested members of the school community to 
visit the PYP Exhibition between 1:30pm and 3:00pm on 4th May 2018.  
 
The PYP Exhibition is a culminating experience for students in their last year of 
the IB Primary Years Program. During Exhibition the students are expected to 
identify, investigate and offer solutions to real-life issues or problems. The 
central idea guiding the Exhibition must be of significance to warrant a detailed 
investigation by all students. The students helped write the central idea for the 
unit. They also chose a specific area of study that is important to them, so they 
can engage in personal research and project work. 
 
This year our Exhibition falls under the broad category of Natural Disasters. 
Students have been conducting research, have kept a journal and met with a 
teacher mentor every week. 
 
Join us on 4th May to celebrate the hard work of Grade 5 students. 
 
 

 
We would like to thank all the parents who attended conferences last week. 
We hope the conferences were informative and helped you understand what 
and how your child has been learning at GIS.  
 
 

 
17th May is approaching fast. Grade 5 parents are in the process of planning the 
celebrations. All grades are expected to contribute as follows: 
 

17th May celebrations 

Conferences 

PYP Exhibition 



Grade 1: Cakes 
Grade 2: Games: Traditional 17th of May games (shekel, Potetløp, 
hesteskokast, blikkboks osv.) 
Grade 3/4: Cakes 
Grade 5: Organizing Committee 
Grade 6: Sandwiches 
 
Attached to this newsletter you will find an invitation to the event. We hope to 
see as many people as possible. 
 
GIS Parents Council 
 
 

 
This is a reminder that 30th April is a planning day for staff and there are no 
lessons or SFO on this day. Classes resume on 2nd May (Wednesday). We would 
like to take this opportunity to wish you a nice long weekend. 
 
 
 

 
Please ensure your child has appropriate gear to be able to enjoy breaks. We 
go out for breaks in all weather and a spare set of clothes in the cubby can 
make a big difference on a wet day. 
 

 
If you have any questions about the matters below, please contact the relevant 
person: 
 
Invoices   Leif Olav Thoresen leif.olav.thoresen@gjovikis.no  
 
Taxi  (GIS)  Dennis Wanda dennis.wanda@gjovikis.no  

School support contact details 
 
 

Planning Day – 30th April – NO SCHOOL 

 

Appropriate gear 
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Taxi/bus  Ingrid Raasholm ingrid.raasholm@gjovik.kommune.no  
(Kommune) 
 
School nurse Monica Iren          Monica.Raudi-Satran@gjovik.kommune.no  

Raudi-Sætran  
 
Swimming  Ragnar Görögh ragnar.gorogh@gjovikis.no  
     
SFO    Marina Shalaginova sfo@gjovikis.no  
 
 

 
 
Grade Date 

Grade 1 26.04.18 
03.05.18 
24.05.18 
31.05.18 
07.06.18 
14.06.18 

 

Swimming timetable 
 
 

mailto:ingrid.raasholm@gjovik.kommune.no
mailto:Monica.Raudi-Satran@gjovik.kommune.no
mailto:ragnar.gorogh@gjovikis.no
mailto:sfo@gjovikis.no

